
Dear Residents,  
 

Our team has taken time 
to reflect on all that has 
occurred in 2021.       
Although this past year 
was still not back to   
normal, we did take time 
to step back and assess 
ways we can better serve 

our residents. This past year we provided 
many programs to serve our families with     
children such as Hunt Little Heroes,    
Operation Homefront’s Back to School 
Backpack Brigade, and our Patriot essay 
and video contest. We also conducted a 
food drive to help our military families 
and local community who may be       
addressing food insecurity concerns. 
These are just a few of the many          
programs, contests, and support services 
we were honored to provide our         

residents. Most importantly, we listened 
to your feedback from the CEL and    
Satisfacts surveys and took time to     
address areas you expressed as needing 
additional attention. We have prioritized 
several areas of our company to improve 
our service delivery and operating      
processes to create a better resident   
experience for your families. I sincerely 
wish you and your family happiness, 
good health, and time together with the 
ones you love most during the holidays. 
Thank you for your service and sacrifice 
for our great nation.  
 

We are grateful for you.  
 

All the best,  

 

Brian Stann Hunt Military Communities 
President & Chief Executive Officer  

2021 

Your Management Team  

Community Director:  Shequita Sims  

Maintenance Director:  Brandon Taylor 

Community Managers:  

Bonnie Griffith, FSH Resident Center 

Natasha Kapua, Harris Heights 

Sara Rodriguez, Watkins Terrace 

Maintenance Managers:  

Clay Moden, FSH Resident Center 

Brian Lozano, Harris Heights 

Victor Maldonado,  Watkins Terrace 

 

Community Contact Info 
FSH  Resident Center 

2739 Dickman Rd …….. 210-270-7638  

 

Harris Heights 

3751 Patch Rd… ..…......210-824-9587 

  

Watkins Terrace 

5840 Frazier Rd.……….210-832-8104  

 

Please call 210-225-5462 for all  

maintenance service requests 
HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

FORT SAM HOUSTON INSIGHTS 

 Our CEO’s Message 

 

Our Offices will be closed on 

Christmas Eve, in observance of 

the Christmas Holiday. Normal 

Hours will resume Monday, 27 

December.   

Our Offices will also be closed 

New Year’s Eve. Normal Hours 

will resume on 3 January 2022.  

During Holiday Closures, 

please call 210-225-5462 for 

maintenance emergencies. For 

all other emergencies, dial 911.  

FSHFH Porters, Leonard Martinez and Jacob Davila load food bank barrels on truck 
and prepare to deliver non perishables to the San Antonio Food Bank.  Donations 
were collected last month during the Lend a Hand, Give a can, Canned Food Drive. 
Participants were also entered into a drawing for a chance to win one of six $100 
gift cards. Thanks to all who participated.  Your donations help local SA families.  





fortsamhoustonfamilyhousing.com 

RESIDENT GUIDE REMINDERS:  
 

Recreational Vehicles: Storage of Boats, RV’s, Trailers, and 
other recreational vehicles, is not permitted in the housing    
areas. Residents are asked to make arrangements for the       
storage of these items with Outdoor Recreation, or off post.   
Recreational vehicles can be parked at your home for 24 hours 
before and after use.  
 

Smoke Detectors:  The proper functioning of smoke detectors 
is critical to your safety. So, we recommend you test yours 
monthly. Immediately notify us at 210-225-5462 if your smoke 
detector is chirping or malfunctioning.  
 

Garbage Disposal: Keeping the cover in the stopper position 
when not in use will prevent foreign material from accidentally 
dropping into your disposal unit. It is also important to have a 
sufficient flow of water to flush shredded waste through the 
drains, even after the disposal unit has been turned off. In order 
to minimize the need for maintenance, please do not put bones, 
bottle caps, glass, foil,  string, paper, anything fibrous like celery, 
corn husks or artichokes down garbage disposal. Grease will 
also build up and cause clogging.  
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Weekly Mowing Schedule: The mowing schedule will be 

modified if a scheduled day falls on a Holiday or in the event  

of  inclement weather.  Residents will be notified via email of 

schedule changes. Weather related service delays may be   

rescheduled for the weekend.   

 

Trash & Recycling  
 

Tuesday and Friday  
 

Trash and recycling is picked up twice a week.   

Trash should be placed curbside by 7am.   
 

Place bulk items curbside for pick up on Fridays 

The unusually wet summer has caused some 
delays. Our new mowing company is    
working hard to get back on track.    

We appreciate your patience.    



fortsamhoustonfamilyhousing.com 

 


